19* April 2021

At APSol this week;

Welcome Back! We hope you had a restful and fun break.

The highlight of the week has to be our ‘new” classrooms. We love
them! The children are working well in their new classrooms and
appear really happy exploring the new space.

Thank you to all the parents who helped with our move. Your time
and support is appreciated.

Our topic this term is "Pond Life". Please talk with your child about
what animals may live in and around a pond. We are really lucky to
have tadpoles in school. The children have been excited to watch
them grow.

In Literacy, over the next few weeks, we will be reading Oi Frog by
Kes Kray and Jim Field. This book encourages the children to think
about and match rhyming words.

In Mathematics, we have been learning about subtraction. Subtracting
smaller numbers from 0-10. This can sometimes be a challenging topic
for young children to conceptualise, however the children have
approached the topic very well.
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PE Kits Lost Property

PE Kits — children will change at school for PE. Lost property - We will place any lost property in a
purple box, outside the school gate at the end of the

Please make sure that all your child’s school day. Please help yourself.

uniform is correctly labelled.

EYFS entrance Nuts

Our morning and pick up entrance will be at the Please note that APSolL is a nut-free school. We
EYFS gate — operating times: 8:45-9am and have children with severe nut allergies, please check
4pm. If dropping off or collecting from after that all snacks brought to school are nut-free,
school club, please use school office door. including cereals, cereal bars, nut bars etc

APSolL Birthdays

April: Clara, Rodrigo S
Real-life learning & hands on
experiences

Esta semana, o momento de alta
emocao foi quando viram os
girinos na classe.

Our most highlight of the week
was when the children saw
tadpoles in the classroom!
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Key dates: Congratulations!

Monday 3" May:
Bank holiday - school closed

Congratulations to the Hudson family on
the birth of their beautiful baby boy!
Welcome to the APSoL family!

31 May-4" June — Half-term. School closed



